Hoppy Friday
1/20/2023

Hello South School Shark Families and Friends -

Hoppy Friday! We hope you and your families have a wonderful weekend in the snow!
Next week, we will have our 2nd annual puzzle day celebration at the South. This will be
celebrated on Friday. Students will have the opportunity to explore different puzzles
and activities with their peers during their assigned time block. We look forward to all
of our new puzzle additions provided by the PTO.

As a reminder, the South is hosting a Community Meeting tomorrow at 1om and a
virtual session on Tuesday evening at 7pm. The community meeting will be an
opportunity to learn more about the South Building Project. Please see the flyer below
for more information!

Save the Date

COMMUNITY MEETINGS

January 215 @ 1pm (The South Elementary School)

January 24" @ 7pm (virtual)

The South Elementary School Feasibility Study

HOSTED BY:
Stoughton Public Schools & the South Elementary School Building Gommittee
in conjunction with

Vertex Project M. & DRA Archi




Winter Walk to School - Wednesday, February 1st,

2023 - Meet ot corner of Park & Ash St (Everbright
Dental) from 8:00-8:10 AM. South School Staff will be at
the drop off spot to assemble the group. We will begin
walking at 8:10 AM. If conditions are not conducive for
walking we will postpone. Students must be
accompanied by an adult, guardian or your whole
O GCHOOL DAY family! To accommodate students who are unable to
T : join us before school, we will be using our morning

recess time for the whole student body to continue the
walk at school.

Upcoming Events:

- January 27th - Puzzle Day (Nat'l Day is Sunday, Jan. 29th)

- February st - Winter Walk to School

- Februaryist - PTO @ 7pm

- February 3rd - Popcorn Friday

- February 8th - School Council

- February 14th - Valentines Day (South Guidelines for Celebrating Coming Soon)
- February 19th - PTO: South Night at the Providence Bruins

- Week of February 20th - February Vacation

Have a great week!
Mr. Dore



